
  

 

Welcome back to a new half  term.  I can not 
believe that we have only got 7 weeks left-how 
time flies! It has been lovely writing the                
children’s’ reports and reflecting upon all of  
the exciting topics that we have done already 
this year. We promise to make the children’s 
last half  term in Robins a fun filled and action 
packed one. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 Saturday 23rd June Open Morning new site.  

 Wednesday 4th July Shuffle up morning 

 Saturday 7th July Summer Fete.  

 Wednesday 11th July Jordan's Close trip. A letter to 

follow with further information. If  you are available to 

lend a hand please let Mrs Baigent know. 

 Please remember to share your 

child's home achievements 

through the value pebbles. 

 

 

 

 
 Show and tell - please bring 

anything related to our topic. 
 
 
 
We are looking forward to a fun filled last half  term. 
 
Mrs Baigent and the Foundation Stage staff 

 



  
Construction and Expressive Art & Design 

We will use a variety of materials to create 

our fossils and pet dinosaur.                                                     

We will use the instruments to create our 

own dinosaur sounds. 

 

Maths 
We will be exploring maths in our 
environment looking for patterns, 
2d and 3d  shapes.  We will create 
potions measuring capacity of  
containers. 

 

Literacy 
We will create our own dragons describing them and 
telling stories. 
In Phonics, we will recap sounds learnt this year  

“s,n,m,l,f,r, a,i,e,o,u”. We will continue to blend two 

and three sound making nonsense and real words e.g 

as, an, am, al, af.  

Personal, Social &  Emotional Development 
We will discuss our feelings and explore the school 
environment . Linked to the story we will discuss 
our own behaviour and it consequences. 
 

Physical Development 
We will continue to focus on team 

games competing and encouraging 

each other to reach our full                        

potential. Please could your child 

have a PE kit in daily. Weather 

permitted we will be outside!                                                                                           

Help Needed! 
Get involved 
If you would like to get  involved in the school community by 

volunteering, we appreciate help with any of the following; 

trips, swimming, readers, cooking, gardening or arts and crafts. 

For more information please speak to one of the school office.  

Don't forget to tell us your 
achievements at home and  fill 
in your pebbles. We will share 

these during show and tell. 

Understanding of the world 
We will continue to discuss and explore life 

cycles of living things.  We will observe at 

changes over time and find out about animals 

that hatch from eggs. 


